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An art making session takes place in 

the Fellowship Hall on the fourth   

Friday of each month.  

Everyone is invited to bring their    

favorite materials and to work on 

their personal projects while           

encouraging and supporting each 

other.  

There is no charge for this monthly 

studio art event which is open to all 

ages and abilities.  

For further information, speak to any UU 

sporting a red ribbon on their name badge.  

co-chairs: Bonnie Hummel 

(bmhummel2004@yahoo.com)  

Ann Moore 971-701-6965 

(anadonaldovna@gmail.com). 

Annual Spring Art  

Exhibition 
Making Art 

We celebrate the creativity of our UU 

community which also raises funds for 

taking care of our permanent art     

collection. 

Logo designed by Victoria Scales 



The Art Works Team was created to: Art-making sessions are held in the 

Fellowship Hall on the fourth Friday 

starting at 10:00 am. 

Business meetings may be scheduled 

as needed for team projects. 

 

Who We Are 

• encourage artistic activity among 

congregants of all ages  

• offer accessible space and time for 

artistic activity each month  

• heighten appreciation for the   

congregation’s art collection  

• raise funds to support the          

collection and the art activities of 

the congregation  

When We Meet What We Do 

• Maintain the UUCS art collection. 

• Document and display the collection to 

showcase the importance of art in our 

ministry. 

• Research information about the artists 

in the collection. 

• Set policies for acquisition and            

de-acquisition of work in the collection. 

• Plan for and produce art exhibitions to 

benefit UUCS, featuring congregants’ 

art. 


